
As a representative of a very large Rite to Life group, we are protesting the bill that 
codifies the destruction of children in the womb, and beyond. Many of us have had 
children who have been sexually molested by pedophiles and some have been brought 
to abortion clinics to kill these babies. 

We urge you to avoid the Hand of God that will not tolerate the abuse of tiny babies 
and innocent children.

Respectfully in the Holy and Precious Name of Jesus Christ, the Savior of the World 
and His Blessed Mother,

Right to Life



